
Quite unfortunately, the
grand fun of CBA 37, in

Abingdon, not the other city,
to celebrate the 50th

birthday of Abingdon’s, the
other city, Grand Tourer, the

MGC, is at an end.  This
annual meeting of those
friends, members and
enthusiasts, was held in
honor of Tom Boscarino,

who founded our American
MGC Register and who was
a lead creator of the North

American Council of MG
Registers.

The
(CBA) was truly

so very special for all.
Arlene Boscarino was

recognized for her 37 years
of loving and untiring

commitment to AMGCR and
to Tom, when the AMGCRA’s
Founder’s Award, its highest
honor, was bestowed upon
her at the grand banquet.

Our Host Charles
Clemmer and he,
Jean Ann and
their children and
grandchildren at
Hungry Mother
State Park with
their primrose
MGC GT.
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